Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm project - EIA - further Belgian involvement
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Vandenborre Steven <steven.vandenborre@health.fgov.be >
To Norfolk Boreas Wed 09/10/2019 14:27

® Follow up. Start by 09 October 2019. Due by 09 October 2019.
Dear Madam/Sir,
With respect to the project in subject, Belgium informs you that there are no comments in this stage.
With my excuses for the slight delay.
Regards,

Steven
Disclaimer : http://www.health.belgium.be/eportal/disclaimer/




